
Today is Monday October 7th, 2019
Day 4

Here are today’s announcements



Activities during 1st NB
Do you want to order pizza, subs, booster juice or soups?  The Cheddar Up site 
has been re-opened to accept orders.  This is the last chance to order lunches and 
the deadline is Tuesday, October 8th.  Flyers are available on the H&S Bulletin 
Board. 



We will resume our recycling program this week. We need one student volunteer 
from each classroom come to the area next to the West playground doors to 
collect your classroom bins following Opening Exercises.Thank you.

Home & School's first Soup Day is this Thursday.  For those who purchased soup, 
please remember to bring your own spoon.  Soup will be ready for pick up at 
Nutrition Break 2 in the front lobby.  Please remind your child that soup was 
ordered for them and to pick it up.  JK to Grade 1 soup orders will be delivered to 
their classrooms.  Thank you.

We are excited to have Strings instruction beginning today. There is still a bit of 
room in the group, if any other junior or intermediate students would like to 
participate. To find out more please email strings@hwdsb.on.ca

mailto:strings@hwdsb.on.ca


Activities during 2nd NB



Good luck to all our cross country participants today. We know you will do your 
best and will represent Balaclava School well!

Please stand for the singing of our National Anthem.

Look after yourself and look after one another and it will be a great day!




